
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TO:  Williamson County Commissioner’s Court 
   

FROM: Bobby Gutierrez, Constable Pct.3  
 

DATE: August 11, 2010  
 

SUBJECT: Confirmation of Deputy Appointment 
 

 
Pursuant to LGC 86.011, I respectfully request your confirmation to the appointment of 
Larry Chambers as Deputy Constable, Precinct 3, to fill a deputy constable position 
vacancy. 
 
Larry Chambers successfully completed an extensive selection process and 
background investigation to ensure we selected an experienced, well qualified and high 
caliber individual to serve Williamson County law enforcement. 
 
From 1991 – 2005, Larry Chambers honorably served Williamson County Sheriff’s 
Office in various divisions. He resigned there in good standing and went overseas as a 
trainer and government protection contractor. His business contracts overseas have 
successfully concluded.  He desires to return to law enforcement and prefers to 
continue his law enforcement service to Williamson County. Considering his knowledge 
and experience, this is a mutually beneficial choice.  
 
Larry Chambers was held in high regard by his previous agency. He possesses diverse 
and extensive law enforcement experience ranging from major criminal investigations, 
to instructor, to prisoner handling. Larry Chambers possesses the maturity and integrity 
needed to be an effective deputy constable. 
 
Your confirmation of Larry Chambers as an appointed Precinct 3 Deputy Constable will 
help the Precinct 3 Constable Office reach the approved resource level to serve our 
community.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Bobby Gutierrez, Constable Precinct 3 

OFFICE OF CONSTABLE 
Bobby Gutierrez 

Williamson County Precinct 3 
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